
St Laurence Catholic Primary School 
Spring Term - Newsletter 30 -  June 2023 

Through God's grace, a community growing in knowledge and 

understanding.  

Attendance Goal - 96%  Last week’s attendance -   94.8% 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next week is Arts Week, at St. Laurence. Each class will create two different 

pieces of work on a chosen artist. As well as that, we have all of this: 

On Monday and Tuesday, we will be hosting two different artists - the first 

artist specialises in felting and the second, silk painting. All classes will get 

to work with one of our visiting artists. 

On Wednesday, Travel by Tuba (a musical duo) will be in school and host-

ing workshops for all of our children. 

On Thursday, we have a day of cheerleading workshops and in the evening, 

from 3.45 p.m., we have a gallery event. Parents, carers and families can vis-

it each classroom to see the work that our children have produced. 

Have a fabulous weekend! 

Mrs McGhee Wallace and the team at St. Laurence 

 

 

Committed to the words 

of Christ and the Gospel 

Values. 

 

 

 

 Head of School          

Mrs McGhee Wallace 

Assistant Head                          

Mrs Chalklin 

SENCo/Inclusion 

Mrs Harvey 

 

Our Classes 

Wrens   Miss Tanvir     

Skylarks Miss Armstrong

-         Mortlock   

Nightingales Miss Peck 

Kingfishers Mrs Chalklin 

Doves Mrs Groves/Mrs 

Harvey 

Quails Miss Ward 

Swallows Miss Corcoran 

Magpies Mr Fitt 

Owls Miss Beringer 

Kestrels Mr Jiggins 

   

TERM DATES 

 

School closes for the 

summer                   

Wednesday 19th July  

 For yours and your           

children’s safety, please do 

not enter the car park unless 

you have permission to do so, 

in your car. 

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant  Caretaker                                                                                                                      

Mrs Rokitnicka      Miss Tu                Mr. Tapp              

 

                                                               



Spotlight  

on … 

Art Club! 



 

 

 

 



Well done to our amazing attendee from Wrens 

class whose name was drawn from the      

attendance raffle! 

They won a book token and their family re-

ceived a voucher for a local supermarket. 

 

Keep up the good work, everyone, our          

persistent absence levels are falling. 





Spotlight  

on … 

Owls! 







  

 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To learn more, click here 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Online 

Safety 

https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/keeping-young-children-safe-online/


w/b 26th June – Arts Week 

29/06/23 – Whole School Art Show at 3.45 p.m. (2 hours) 

04/07/23 - Sports Day a.m. 

05/07/23 - potential strike day 

06/07/23 – Y6 to Safety Zone at Orchard Park a.m. 

06/07/23 – Stay and Play plus New Parent Meeting at 1.30 p.m. 

07/07/23 - potential strike day 

11/07/23 - Planetarium visit to school 

                    Y6 Play at 5.30 p.m. 

12th – 14th July – Y6 Residential at Hautbois 

14/07/23 – Reports out to Parents 

17/07/23 – Meet the Teacher at 3.30 p.m., 3.45 p.m. and 4 p.m., in classrooms 

18/07/23 - Transition morning for YR - Y5 

19/07/23 – End of Term/Y6 Leavers Mass at 2 p.m. in St. Laurence Church 


